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Roberta DiMezza

From: Joseph Teixeira <joseph_teixeira@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2024 8:09 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee; Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. 

Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. 
Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro, Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L.; 
Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix, Leonela; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David 
J.; Rep. Roberts, Sherry

Subject: Lila Manfield Sapinsley Compassionate Care Act" (2024--H7100)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

I oppose efforts to legalize assisted suicide in Rhode Island.  Please vote against H7100 and any other 
similar effort. 
 
I am joined by many secular medical and community organizations as well: 
 
https://dredf.org/public-policy/assisted-suicide/why-assisted-suicide-must-not-be-legalized/ 
 
World Health Organization, the American Medical Association and its state affiliates, the American College of 
Physicians, the National Hospice and Palliative Care Organization, the American Cancer Society, many other 
medical organizations, and the League of United Latin American Citizens (LULAC).  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joseph M Teixeira 
North Kingstown 
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